
From: Kris pastoriza  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 10:42 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov>; Kreis, Donald <donald.kreis@oca.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 23-068 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I support a 0% discount rate for the NH Saves programs. 
 
Transmission corporations are legally bound to act in the interest of their shareholders.  
 
If the PUC declines to regulate/control the transmission corporations, 
we are all prey, if not through payments for electricity and stranded costs, than through the 
substantial externalized costs of transmission. 
 
kris pastoriza 
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